

131 Hailey Road, Witney, Oxon, OX28 1HL 01993 705509

<u>broadhillpreschool@btconnect.com</u> <u>www.broadhillpreschool.co.uk</u>





Dear Parent/Carers,

You may have noticed our Tree in the Hallway at Pre-School, this is our <u>Sharing Tree</u> it is your opportunity to bring your comments and ideas into Pre-School. Share with us what your child enjoys at home and what they have commented on at home about what they have done here.

Please become our roots, together we can become branches and we can encourage your child to blossom.

Please find enclosed an apple for you to fill out and attach to our tree, extra apples are available by the tree.

Your feedback and opinions are very important to us If you have any questions please ask.

Kind regards

The Staff of Broadhill Pre-School